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Dear Families 
 
Please find attached our latest OfSTED report following our inspection on 1st -2nd May. The school is 
currently judged as ‘Requires Improvement’ and the Governors and Senior Leaders believe that this is a 
fair reflection on where the school is at the current time.  
 
‘Requires Improvement’ is a judgement that means the school has not yet met all of the ‘Good’ criteria in 
each OfSTED category. Inspectors recognised that our current School Improvement Plan identifies all of 
the areas that need to be developed and that safeguarding remains effective. We have attached a family 
version of the Improvement Plan, which identifies how we will work quickly to secure the changes that are 
recommended.  
 
The Inspectors acknowledged that the school has ‘experienced a period of leadership turbulence’ since 
2015. However, we are delighted that there is clear recognition of the positive changes that have been 
made since January this year.  
 
We would encourage you to read the full report as the true character of Georgian Gardens is captured. 
For example “Pupil’s welfare is at the heart of this caring school. Pupils who need a listening ear or have 
worries are supported effectively. This helps to ensure that everyone is included and happy at Georgian 
Gardens”. 
 
Other strengths included: increased rates of progress in reading, opportunities to develop a wide range of 
skills in art and sport, effective provision and leadership for pupils with Special Educational Needs, pupils 
are confident and self-assured and they are proud of their school. The good progress in Early Years was 
also recognised and this area remains with a good overall judgement.  
 
We would like to thank all parents, staff and pupils who took part in the feedback to OfSTED. From this, 
the Inspectors were able to identify the ‘high morale and optimism for the future’. We look forward to 
continuing to work with you to grow our school together.  
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
 
 
Mrs. R Cornish      Miss. A Bowers 
Chair of Governors    Headteacher 
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